
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Ms. Amanda Ogden leaving JCA 
 
It is with sadness that I am writing to let you all know the Ms. Ogden will be leaving JCA on 
Friday. This has ultimately been such a difficult decision for her and such a huge loss for us. 
Ms Ogden will be going back to her previous career in finance and will be working at 
Wakefield College. I am writing personally to you all as I know that you will have appreciated 
the brilliant support, care and creativity she has given to your child as they started at JCA. 
She has provided the very best support for the last 10 years. Ms. Ogden started at JCA when 
I did and has been relentless in her support of our children. 
 
Not only has she supported our children, she has also been pivotal to showcasing the EYFS 
to hundreds of schools across the country.  
 
An absolute gem of a lady that we will surely miss. 
 
Please join me in thanking Miss Ogden and wishing her the very best of luck for the future. 
We will miss her greatly! 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Tracy Swinburne OBE 
 
CEO- Accomplish MAT 
Executive Headteacher- JCA 
Strategic English Hub Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


